
More on the movies
I was just wondering why movies based on comic books always
start with the character introduction. Why do we go back to
Superman getting sent to Earth? Why see Batman’s parents shot
over and over again? Why see Peter Parker get bit by that
spider? Why go into all of this?

I realize that not everyone has read the comic books that
these characters are based on, and they do need to know a
little about the character, but can’t there be a better way?

What got me thinking on this was one of my favorite movies has
a larger than life hero. In the first movie, we weren’t given
a big background on his character. He was just there, larger
than life and doing many things just in the first 5-10 minutes
of the movie… It took Peter Parker 1/2 the movie before he
even became Spiderman. The first Batman movie with Michael
Keaton was actually good in this, but Batman Begins went to
the Introduction again…

Why can’t we have a Super Hero movie, where the first time we
see the character he is already the Hero. (Again, Batman with
Michael Keaton did this, and so did “V for Vendetta”.) If we
really need the back story, it can be filled in with short
flash backs or dialog on screen. I think it would be more fun
for the general audience just to see the characters unfold. To
learn their strengths and weaknesses as the movie unfolds.

Until putting these thoughts down, I never really understood
why this is now the standard practice for all “Superhero”
movies. I now have a theory. Superhero movies are done in this
fashion for the main purpose of selling the sequel. We get an
“introduction”, and the design is to leave the movie wanting
more. The last 20 minutes or so are filled with the big fight
scenes and mass destruction. The audience is left with many
unanswered questions (not in that introduction). They are left
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wanting (maybe subconsciously) more. Then the next movie is
released. Just my thoughts.

Oh,  that  hero  that  just  started  doing  his  thing  at  the
beginning of the movie. The one we didn’t really know much
background on until the third movie was released? The one
where another movie is soon to be released? That would be
Indiana Jones…


